From: Planning Consultations - E&E [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 December 2016 10:58
To: Planning
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E; Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian; Councillor Mark Cherry; DavidFlavin; Lisa Michelson
Subject: OCC's final response to 14/01888/F-4 Canal Lane Bodicote
Importance: High

F.A.O. Matthew Parry

Dear Matthew,

Please see attached, Oxfordshire County Council’s final response to 14/01888/F-4 Canal Lane Bodicote.

If you have any further queries please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk. 

A member of the Major Planning Application’s team would get back to you as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards

Ray Hariharan

Major Planning Applications Officer
Strategic Infrastructure & Planning Resources
Oxfordshire County Council |County Hall  |New Road |Oxford |OX1 1ND

|Email: ray.hariharan@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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